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Hi,
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611470

2023/0562/P

Flat A, 1 Adamson Road London Camden NW3 3HX

Proposed lower ground floor extension to rear garden, including basement under new extension and
associated exterior alterations.



Daren Zuk

Belsize Park

2023-04-02T00:00:00.000

Objection

Objection We note that this building makes a positive contribution to the Conservation Area. The rear
extension should not project into the garden any more than its neighbours'. Care must be taken to keep
disturbance to the neighbours to a minimum. The rear bow should be retained, as stated on page 8 of the
Design Access and Heritage Statement, not demolished as stated in clause 7.2 of the Basement Impact
Assessment and Structural Method Statement. A statement should be provided showing how equipment and
materials will be brought in and out. The glass doors should be framed in timber. David Thomas Chair
BCAAC
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